STATE OF COLORADO

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

136 State Capitol Denver, Colorado 80203 Phone (303) 866-2471 Fax (303) 866-2003



July 20, 2016

Pierre Wolfe 3568 E. Virginia Ave. Denver, CO 80209

Dear Pierre:

On behalf of the State of Colorado, it is my honor to congratulate you on 58 continuous years of extraordinary radio broadcasting.

Since 1958, you have opened up the world to your listeners. You have put care into providing your listeners with detailed guides to the most exotic destinations, the finest restaurants, and the most exquisite lodging. It is my pleasure to congratulate you on being the longest running radio host in the country.

I wish you all the best, now and in the years to come.

Sincerely,

John W. Hickenlooper

Governor